
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Respectful relationships education a priority for Catholic schools 
 

Catholic Education Commission of Victoria Ltd (CECV) Executive Director Jim Miles says all 
Catholic schools use a range of materials and programs in a continuous manner across year 
levels to meet their local needs and curriculum requirements addressing respectful relationships 
education. 
 

‘Teaching about respect and consent aligns with the beliefs of our Catholic schools as enshrined 
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